ENFORCING
PARKING
RESTRICTIONS

We are asking for your
cooperation in making sure
that children are safe when they
go to school.

Cars that are parked irresponsibly by those
dropping off children are causing problems for
-~ otherroad users, residents and pedestrians who
need to get to school.

Traffic and parking issues during school times have
been raised as a concern by parents, staff, residents
and other children who attend the schools concerned.

We are working with schools in your area to stop
irresponsible parking as we need to act now and work
together to resolve this serious issue.

We are sending a leaflet to all parents/guardians to inform
them that enforced parking restrictions will be put in place
and that anyone who continues to park irresponsibly will
receive a fixed penalty notice.

All road users need to be aware of and adhere to parking restrictions:
« No parking on bends « Do not park on double lines
+ No parking on zigzag lines « Do not park on‘time restricted’single lines
« Do not obstruct a resident’s driveway « Do not cause an obstruction

To report an incident or if you have a suggestion for a neighbourhood priority, you can
contact the policing team by telephone on 101 or by speaking directly to your local
Police Community Support Officer.

www.cheshire.police.uk/priorities

Sign up to cheshirepolicealert.co.uk
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¢ Follow us on twitter: @CrewePolice
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